
  

                                                                             May 10th, 2019 

Dr Kelly West 
Global Environment Facility Coordinator 
Corporate Services Division 
UN Environment 
P.O. Box 30552‐00100 
Nairobi, Kenya 

Dear Dra. West,  

Hereby as representatives of the Ministry of Public Property, RUT 10.089.166-6, I express our 
interest to participate and co-execute actions with the GEF  ID 9766 Project “Mainstreaming 
biodiversity conservation and sustainable landscape management of watersheds containing wetlands 
within Chile's South Center Biodiversity Hotspot through reformed coastal planning frameworks”, 
led by the Ministry of Environment, with which we have participated in the development of the 
Project Document, ratifying our support to improve the sustainable management of the coastal 
wetlands of the Center-South of Chile, and committing ourselves to an active participation in the 
actions and activities of the project. 
 
In this context, our institution is able to make a contribution valued at $ 367,113,258 (CLP) 
equivalent to 611,855 (USD), which corresponds to the estimated amount in human resources, 
infrastructure, travel & transport for the three project components. The amount contributed is 
detailed below: 
 
Valorized contributions 

  
   Components yearly In five years (*) 

 
 (USD)          (USD)  

 
1. Information management and outreach for 
mainstreaming biodiversity and sustainable land 
management (SLM) with an integrated landscape 
approach 

 231,900 

2. Institutional and regulatory frameworks strengthened  165,000 

3. Demonstrative landscapes  69,000 

Infrastructure  46,667 

Travel & transport  99.289 

Total  611,856 
 

Kind regards, 

Alejandra Bravo Hidalgo 
Underministry of Public Property 




















